
 

June 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are aware, a blazer is a mandatory part of the uniform for Farmor’s year 10 and 11 
students. Unfortunately due to Coronavirus social distancing regulations this year we have had 
to cancel our usual blazer sizing event for all students starting Year 10 in September. We have 
worked closely with PMG to find options that we feel will work best in this current climate.  

Purchase process: 

 In Store - Our uniform supplier PMG will be re-opening their store from Monday 29th 
June 2020. They have advised us that access to the store is by appointment only and 
that this must be done via their website https://pmgschoolwear.co.uk/ . Please see 
the attached leaflet from PMG. 

 Online - If you do not wish to visit the store once it reopens then please order from 
their website. By selecting Farmor’s School from the drop down you will be taken 
directly to an alphabetical list of school uniform. 
https://pmgschoolwear.co.uk/school/farmors_school___fairford. 

Returns process: 

 If the blazer that you purchase online is the wrong size you may return it in 'resale 
condition' with the tags still on to the store. Please contact PMG before doing so as 
access to the store is by appointment only 

 If returning to the store is not convenient for you, there will be a small returns event 
at school for one hour only on the morning of Wednesday 2nd September which is 
currently the Y10 induction day. Please email admin@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk if you 
wish to attend as we will need to ensure that any guidelines for social distancing at 
this time are met to ensure the safety of students and staff 

 If the blazer that you purchase online is the wrong size the student may bring it to the 
returns and sizing event in 'resale condition' with the tags still on. PMG have advised 
that if you contact them in advance they would be able to accept the return and ensure 
that the new blazer has been delivered to the school. As there is the possibility of a 
price difference with a different size they will also raise a refund if necessary 

 Questions for PMG - If you have any questions please email them at 
customerservices@pmgretail.co.uk  
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Whilst we would like a strong start to Y10 in September we understand that it will not be possible 
for all students to have blazers at this time. Therefore we would like to reassure you that students 
will not be penalised for not having their blazer in the first few days back at school. If you have 
any questions please do not hesitate to contact us at admin@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Thank you in advance for your understanding in this matter.  

Yours sincerely  

Jessica Stevens 
Headteacher’s PA 
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